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EFFORTS OF GS/NFIR FOR LIFTING OF BAN 

Our Railway System & Safety adversely 

affects due to Ban on creation of posts. 

GS/NFIR wrote letter to the Hon’ble Prime 

Minister & copy sent to Hon’ble Minister of 

Finance & Railways for exempting Railways 

from ban on creation of posts.   

Govt. of India has referred to 

Finance Ministry on 05.09.2023 & 

copy sent to GS/NFIR. 
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